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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:25 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or 

Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
“Penn Valley Church exists to help 

our neighbors discover the story of God, 

be discipled in the family of God 

and deliver the love of God to our 

community and beyond.” 

January 30, 2022 

Sermon Series:  “It’s Time” 

Messages are available on the website. 

This Week:  “It’s Time” - Abide 

John 15:1-17 ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week:  “It’s Time” - Ye Be Warned 

John 15:18-16:4 ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Events this Week 

Tuesday 2/1:  Adorn Bible Study @ 10 a.m. in Church Lobby, 

GCS Mom’s in Prayer @ 10:30 a.m. in the Library 

Wednesday 2/2:  Family Night/Power Up with Dinner @ 

6:15 p.m. and classes at 7:00 p.m. 

Announcements 

Pastoral Care Transition 

For pastoral care emergencies during this time of 

transition please contact:  

- Your Discovery Group Leader or Elder if you are in a 

small group or Discovery Group 

- The church office during business hours by calling 

 215-723-5890 

- Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or Dale Alderfer at  

215-872-6468 

Offering Envelopes 

Offering Envelopes for 2022 have been distributed.  

Questions?  Email us at finance@pennvalleychurch.org. 

Youth Adults Superbowl Party 

The Young Adults will hang out together on 

Sunday, February 13 to watch the big game!  They will 

meet at 5:30 p.m. in the Coffee House.  Questions?   

Contact Adam at adam.larew@pennvalleychurch.org. 

 

Announcements Continued 

Family Night - PowerUp! 

Join us this Wednesday, February 2 for PowerUp at 

Family Night!  We have invited our PowerCamp families 

in the community to join us on the first Wednesday of 

each month during our traditional Family Nights.  For the 

kids and teens, it will be a mini version of our annual 

summer sports camp and adults will still have classes.  A 

flier has been placed in church mailboxes with more 

information.  We are asking all families to sign up via our 

website so we can have a proper count for the meal.  

See you Wednesday for dinner at 6:15 p.m. & classes at 

7:00 p.m.   

Treasures FREE for the taking! - Sunday, Feb. 6 

This week our church attic will be cleaned out and items 

brought down to the gym for you all to take what you like.  

The gym will be open before and after the service on 

Sunday, February 6 so stop in and take home some attic 

treasures!   

Giving Statements 

Giving Statements for 2021 were sent out via email this 

past week.  For those who did not have email, they were 

sent by regular mail.  If you have questions regarding 

your statement contact our bookkeeper, Deb Zender, at 

finance@pennvalleychurch.org. 

GCS Open House 

GCS will hold an open house on Tuesday, February 15 

from 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  Encourage family and friends 

to visit and learn more about the Christ-Centered 

Education that is offered here at Grace Christian School. 

Men’s Retreat  

Save the date for our Men’s Retreat to be held at Camp 

Conquest March 18-20.  More information to come. 

GCS Annual Spring Auction 

GCS’s Annual Spring Auction will be held on Saturday, 

March 26, 2022. Volunteer for your favorite spot by 

visiting the school website at gcs-online.org. 

 

Grace Christian School 

Telford Offering Numbers 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the 

lobby. 

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

If you have any questions about setting up online or text 

giving, contact Dave Schmidt at david.w.schmidt@volvo.com.  

GCS Open House 

GCS will hold an Open House on Tuesday, February 15 

@ 6:30 p.m.  Invite family and friends to visit! 

GCS Employment Opportunity 

GCS is accepting resumes for a 3rd grade teacher for next 

year.  Please email gcs@gcs-online.org if interested. 

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2021 - Jan. 21, 2022)  

Budgeted Amount:     $388,269* 

Actual Giving:           $360,778 

Overage/Shortage:    $27,491 

YTD Expenses:          $260,317 

*New number reflects mid-year adjusted budget. 

 

Weekly Totals (Jan. 15 - Jan. 21, 2022)  

Last Week’s Giving: $12,006 

Weekly Giving Need: $15,531* 

Overage/Shortage:     $3,525 


